

Billingshurst Primary School Headteacher: Helen Williamson BSc (Hons) MA

Station Road, Billingshurst, West Sussex RH14 9RE
Tel: 01403 782789 Fax: 01403 783124
e-mail: office@billingshurstprimary organic

e-mail: office@billingshurstprimary.org.uk website: www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk

May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

YEAR 6 LEAVERS DISCO

This year's leavers disco will take place in the KS2 hall on Monday 18th July 2022.

You will need to drop your child off at 6.00pm and collect them at the end of the event at 8.00pm. They can wear any party clothes of their choice.

There is no cost to attend this event as the BPSCA will be providing the food and drinks for your children – this year's food will be ordered from The Master Fryer, so we would be very grateful if you could indicate your child's preference on the reply slip.

The choices are as follows: Meat Choice: Chicken chunks and chips Sausage and chips

Vegetarian Choice Veggie Burger and chips

Please return the reply slip below to school by FRIDAY 24th JUNE at the very latest.

The event will be supervised by the teachers and BPSCA members. We hope the children will have a fun and enjoyable evening. Please note that there is NO ACCESS to the car park before or after the event as there are activities taking place in the car park.

Kind	regards,

Year 6 Team and BPSCA

Year 6 Leavers Disco Monday 18th July 2022

I give my child permission to attend the Year 6 Leavers Disco. They will be collected by

Their choice of food and drink for the night is: (please tick)

Food choice	Tick one	Drink choice	Tick one
Chicken chunks and chips		Coke Zero	
Sausage and chips		Sprite Lemonade	
Veggie Burger and chips		Fanta Orange	
		Orange juice	
		Apple juice	

There will also be water and squash provided on the evening.

Signed......















